
From: Sam McGonagle-Wood
To: Moore-Love, Karla; Council Clerk – Testimony; Clerk General
Subject: Communication Request
Date: Monday, February 15, 2021 2:05:52 PM

Hello,

I am submitting a request for a Communication for next Wednesday's
City Council meeting, February 24, on the subject of the Hazelnut
Grove Tiny Cabin Village.

Thank you,
Sam

--
Sam McGonagle-Wood (they/he)
(916) 207-4088
sammcgwood@gmail.com
Zip code: 97217
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Diana Richardson spoke in place of Sam McGonagle-Wood 


